
Beauty & Style
 

The Cinderella Scholarship Pageant is a great way for young beauties to show off their talent and to get awards. The pageant is every girl’s
dream—a chance of becoming “Cinderella” for a night.

The annual Preliminary will be held March 23 at Pima Community College Center for the Arts Proscenium Theatre. The directors of the
preliminary pageant are Dee and Jack Roberts. All who participate in the local pageant qualify to attend the Arizona State Finals in June.

The Cinderella Scholarship Program is divided into five main age divisions: Cinderella Tot (3-6), Miniature Miss (7-9), Cinderella Miss (10-12),
Cinderella Teen (13-17), and Cinderella Woman (18-26). Babies and boys will also be allowed to participate in Cinderella Baby (0-23 months),
Cinderella Tiny Tot (24-35 months), Young Prince Charming (0-35 months), and Prince Charming (3-6 years).

The pageant judges participants on pose and personality as they model sportswear and party wear. The oldest four divisions are judged on
talents and Cinderella Tots will be judged on a stage interview.

Winners will receive their $75 entry fee back and will be asked to attend the 2013 Arizona State Finals in Laughlin, Nevada. Crowns, banners,
trophies, awards, and bragging rights will also be rewarded to winners.

Arizona Cinderella’s receive a $1000 cash scholarship, $500 College Scholarship award, an educational cruise, a Disneyland vacation,
luggage, and many other prizes throughout their reigning year. The pageant is a great way for young women to build self-confidence, meet
friends, have fun, and practice poise. Register your little princess or prince charming online.

www.tucsoncinderella.com. 
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